
TTAG NEWSLETTER - August 2022

TTAG Announcements

Recruiting TTAG volunteers ASAP!!!

AAUW-SF new website
When: ASAP
Who: Tech Trek Alumnae (whether or not part of TTAG, you must have attended a
Tech Trek camp to participate)
What: email a testimonial (one sentence to one paragraph) on your Tech Trek

experience, interests, TTAG etc.
Contact: sonialee3068@gmail.com

2022 Tech Trek Welcome Back Party
When: Saturday September 10  (TBD)
Who: 2022 Tech Trek Campers, their families, and AAUW-SF
Where: Sports Basement Bryant Street - 5th Floor
What: Welcome back the 2022 Tech Trekkers, share your TTAG experience, and

mentor younger girls!
RSVP: azelea19@icloud.com
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TTAG Announcements

Recruiting TTAG volunteers ASAP!!!

WHAT ARE YOU DOING THIS SUMMER?
How you spend your free time is an important piece of your college application
process. That is where you explore careers, develop interests, build skills and
ultimately grow! Let us know what you are doing this Summer and get featured in our
back to school Newsletter!
Contact: Lexian Nguyen at: lexilexi1825@gmail.com

SUMMER INTERNSHIP PROGRAMS

Teen Science Night Cal Academy
When: August 12, 6:30 - 9:30 PM
Who: People 13-18 years old
Where: California Academy of Sciences in Golden Gate Park
What: A fun event organized by the California Academy of Sciences Youth Programs,
where teens come together and learn about science, music, art, environmental justice
and other topics!
Links: Reserve a Ticket & more information
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2nd Annual STEAM Festival

2nd Annual STEAM Festival - Saturday July 16, 10:00 - 4:00 PM - Potrero Hill
Neighborhood House

This is a local neighborhood outdoor event that feels like a mini-Bay Area Science
Festival with exciting STEM/STEAM fun activities that are designed to inspire young
people to become future STEM leaders. Azelea helped staff the AAUW-SF table at
the event. Let’s hear what she has to say!

Unfortunately, we were unsuccessful at recruiting new members to join our branch.
However, I noticed that multiple people expressed interest in the camp. These people
continued to ask me questions about my experience at the Marie Curie camp in 2019
and asked for flyers because they wanted to spread the word with family members or
friends who had daughters in 7th grade. I also think the butterfly ring activity was a
great addition to our table because although it did not bring new members, it attracted
children and their parents to our table, gaining more publicity and recognization for
AAUW.

-Azelea Artiga (TTAG member)

CONTACT US

It's our goal to bring you workshops, camps, extra-curricular activities, internships, and
other exciting opportunities in STEM. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you would
like to share with your TTAG community any cool STEM Ed event taking place at your
high school. Want to share info and opportunities or give us feedback?
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Please contact us at: rpcvalle@gmail.com
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